
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

 
Art Exhibition 

 
Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th December  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Art Exhibition to showcase all our children’s artwork along 
the theme of ‘Inspired by an Artist.’  The children worked hard this term and are rightly very 
excited and proud of their fantastic work and we believe this to be a great opportunity for 
you to admire your child’s skills and talents.  
 
The exhibition will be taking place in our Sports Hall on: 
 
Tuesday 3rd December   2.45pm – 5.00pm  
Wednesday 4th December  2.45pm – 4.00pm 
 
Entry will be via the Year 3 and 4 gates on Westfield Road. 
 
Every piece of artwork that will be displayed will be professionally mounted and you will 
have the opportunity to purchase this for £6.50. The framed masterpieces will provide a 
lasting momento of your child’s time at Garlinge and may also make a great present for 
birthdays, Christmas or any other special occasions. If you would like to buy your child’s 
framed art they will only be available to purchase on the exhibition days above however 
they will not be able to take this home until Thursday 5th December. Please note payments 
can only be made by cash.  If you do not wish to make a purchase for your child’s framed 
artwork they will not be able to take this home.  
 
It is suggested that parents and carers in KS2 visit the exhibition on Tuesday 3rd December 
and for KS1 and Foundation Stage to visit on Wednesday 4th December, however this is only 
advisory. We would also like to inform you that on each night the PTFA will be providing 
refreshments. 
 
We hope that you will enjoy and support this special event and the wonderful artwork the 
children have produced. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss Jenkins  
Art and Design Subject Leader    
 
 
 
 
 

 


